
W​e​l​c​o​m​e ​t​o ​5​t​h ​G​r​a​d​e 
 

Dear 5th Graders, 

Welcome to 5th grade!! I am excited to have you in my class and 
be your teacher! I am looking forward to meeting each of you and 
getting to know you as we learn new things together this coming 
school year.  

This will be my fourth year at CCS. I have spent my summer doing 
projects at home, visiting the Dunes in Michigan, and reading lots 
of books! My cocker spaniel, Barney, and my cat, Riley, keep me 
company at home. 

 If you want to get a head start on the school year, spend some 
time reading a book, and review your math 
facts, especially multiplication. Doing these to 
things will really help you start the school year 
ahead of the rest!! You can use the website 

xtramath.com to practice your facts or work on IXL.com if you 
remember your password from last year.  

I have created a new website for our class. You can find it at 
https://sites.google.com/ccsgoshen.org/ccs-5th-grade​. It is a 
work in progress so it will change often and new information will be added 
throughout the year. Check out what I have so far! 

As you enjoy the rest of your summer, I will be praying for each of you!  
 

Miss Kauffman 
bkauffman@ccsgoshen.org 
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